
BROWN BAG CHALLENGE 
 

Each member who would like to participate 

will need to include a fabric panel of their 

choice with coordinating fabric in a brown 

paper bag.  Be sure to include the form below 

in your bag.  We will swap the brown bags at 

the November 2025 meeting.  You will make a 

project for the member whose bag you 

receive.   
 

Please fill in the information below so that 

the member who receives your bag will know what you want made.  

 

NAME:  _______________________________________________________ 

 

Preferred type of item you would like made out of your panel and coordinating 

fabric: 
 

WALL HANGING:  ________________________________________ 

TOTE OR BAG:  __________________________________________ 

TABLE RUNNER:  _________________________________________ 

OTHER:  ________________________________________________ 

SURPRISE ME:  __________________________________________ 
 

Feel free to add additional fabric if desired; please make sure it is 100% cotton. 

Brown bags should be returned at the November 2026 guild meeting, and we will 

show them at that time. If you won't be attending the meeting you can give it to 

someone else to bring in. 

 

RELAX!  ENJOY!  HAVE FUN! 
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